From: Krista Fobert

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Cap and Trade SB1530

Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 9:36:32 AM
Hi,

I am writing representing Fobert Farms in Hubbard. We are a small family farm that employs my family including
husband, father-in-law, and brother-in-law full time along with 2 other full time employees.

| fear this bill will greatly harm our farm as it is already hard to get by as a small family farm with the current
economy. We work long hours and do what we can to keep our farm going for little pay.

This legislation should be voted on! It affects so many families like mine!

Krista Fobert
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